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 GFWC BWC NEWS  
 

MONTHLY MEETING 
 

WE HAD OUR APRIL MEETING OVER ZOOM.  
WE HAD FIVE GUESTS ATTEND.  
 

 
PROGRAM INCLUDED A PRESENTATION BY 
MARTIN NICHOLSON, WHO IS A CURATOR AT THE 
HOYT ARBORETUM. 
 
HELPING OTHERS THIS MONTH: 

• Twelve new sets of towels/washcloths 
were donated to DVRC. 

• Members attended the City Council 
meeting to hear proclamations on Child 
Abuse Prevention.  

 
ASSISTANCE LEAGUE OF GREATER PORTLAND 

 

 
The club presented the Assistance League 
with a check for $5,000 to be used for 
Operation  School bell which provides 
vouchers for children to buy new clothes for 
school.  
 

 
 

        UPCOMING EVENTS TO SUPPORT_ 
 

Fundraising ZOOM BINGO:  May 20  6-8 pm 
Send out invitation to friends.  Send you Gift card 
to the club, Gather donations from businesses. 

 

   
 

 
Members teamed up with the Beaverton Police 
Department to plant pinwheels in recognition of 

Child abuse Prevention month.  
 

ONGOING PROJECTS 
Clothes For Kids: (New or Gently Used Clothing) 

With Love (Items for Foster Children ) 
Soles for Souls: New or Gently Used Shoes 

BOTTLE/CAN fundraiser:  Collect bottles and cans  
 

 
 

 

  

 


